
 

February 11, 2019 

BEL Explains Extended Outage  
 

 
On Friday, February 8, Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) 
relocated power lines that supply Ladyville and a portion of 
Belize City, as requested by the Ministry of Works to 
continue construction of the airport link road.  
 
These works resulted in scheduled outages up until 4:00 p.m. 
for customers from Mile 1 to 37 along the Philip Goldson 
Highway and from Mile 1 to 25 along the George Price 
Highway. 
 
Upon completion of BEL’s works, an excavator involved in the 
road construction accidentally broke one of the newly 
installed poles. The extent of the works, compounded by this 
accident, caused some customers to remain without power 
until 8:00 p.m.  
 
BEL sincerely apologizes to customers for the extended 
outage and inconvenience. 
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